
 

COMMUNITY NOTICE: 

59TH ELECTED COUNCIL UPDATES – MAY 26, 2025 
For Immediate Release: June 9th, 2025 

 
OHSWEKEN, ON – Six Nations of the Grand River 59th Elected 
Council (SNGREC) shares the following update with community from 
their May 26, 2025 meeting. 
 
Port Colborne Quarries  

• Based on the feedback received from two Community 
Engagement sessions held in April 2025 by the Six Nations of the 
Grand River (SNGR) Consultation and Accommodation Process 
Team, SNGREC approved signing an agreement with Port Colborne 
Quarries. 

• Six Nations of the Grand River will receive approximately $4.2 
million over the life of the Port Colborne quarry. 
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